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December 31, 2006 — Please Pray for This Week’s Events:

Sunday:
Morning Service 10:50 am
Nursery: Denise Uptegrove & Cassie Spiller
Ushers: Jim Evans, Randy Foucha, Andy Allen, David Van Oyen
Evening Service 6:30 pm
Nursery: Amy & Jennie Spiller
Ushers: Chris Czech, Henry Moore, David Van Oyen
Monday:
Happy New Year!
Tuesday:
Collins I Correctional Facility 7:00 pm
Wednesday: Winter Wednesday Rematch - see opposite page
Adult & Teen Bible Study 7:00 pm
Kids Clubs "
Nursery: Gina Olson & Lori Broughton
Ushers: John Czech, Roy Winder, Henry Moore

Thursday:
Ladies’ Bible Study 7:00 pm
Pastor Seth & Renae’s 10th Anniversary

Saturday:
Men’s Breakfast - see note on back 9:00 am
Men’s Visitation 10:00 pm

Next Sunday am:
Nursery: Laura Hamberger & Jessica Wamback
Ushers: Jim Evans, Rick Vespa, Andy Allen, Don Golabek

Pastor Kohl will reveal our theme word for 2007 next
Sunday in the 10:50 a.m. service. Also remember that Sunday
School starts up again next Sunday at 9:50 a.m. There are
classes for every age and nursery for the babies.

Happy Birthday!

Here are all the known birthdays among us this week:

1st -Andrew Kennedy  3rd -Barb Caffery -
2nd -Sean O’Mara 6th -Rose Hacic

" *If we missed someone please let us know* .. -

Winter Wednesday Rematch

This Wednesday we will start a 3 month attendance rematch.
The women won in the close fought battle last time. It will be
Men/boys vs Women/girls. It will just be a straight attendance
contest. A covered dish dinner will be provided for the winning
team by the losing team on Saturday, April 14 at 5:00 p.m.

Suggested Resolutions for 2007

1. Read through the entire Bible from cover to cover. (Takes
about 20 minutes a day.)

2. Or read through the entire New Testament together as a
married couple/family at the kitchen table after breakfast
or dinner.

3. Make up a written budget of estimated income and outgo
and live within it. This will bring some peace and order to
your life.

4. Be more faithful to the Lord and His Church. Become more
involved. Attend on Wednesday nights.

5. Eat less fat and sugar and more healthy foods. Exercise!

2007 in 2007

As a church we would like to make 2007 visits in 2007. 13
teams of 2 making 3 contacts a week would do it. We will
need men’s teams and women’s teams to go out visiting or to
nursing homes. We will add to these contacts the souls saved
at the festivals and fairs in ‘07.

A contact is simply when you find someone home on
visitation, a soul you witness to anywhere, a resident at the
nursing home that you speak to about Christ, or a gift bag
delivery. More details coming.




The next Men’s Breakfast will be Saturday,
January 6, at 9 a.m. All men are encouraged to
attend and recruit others too. Missionary Jim

Donath will be speaking.

The Secret Sisters’ semi-annual meeting will be Friday,
January 12, at 7 p.m. See Amy Spiller or Renae Garland for
more details. All ladies are invited!

Monday, January 15, we will host the annual “Southern
Camp Meeting in the North”. From 3 p.m. - 9 p.m. Come
whenever you can for however long you can stay. Anyone
want to organize the dinner? See Pastor.

The Tri-State Preachers’ Fellowship will be held here on
Tuesday, February 20. Among the speakers will be Dr. Doug
Fisher. Come hear this great man of God.

Quotes

“Sweetest things can turn sour by their deeds; Lilies that fester
smell worse than weeds.” ~ William Shakespeare

“I used to ask God to help me. Then I asked if I might help Him. 1
ended up asking Him to do His work through me.” ~ Hudson Taylor

Husbands and Wives

The Sweetheart Banquet will be held at the church this year
on Friday, February 9, at 7 p.m. The cost is only $20 per couple.
Teen girls will be hired to work the nursery that night for 0-36
months. Line up baby-sitters for your older children. Pastor
Kohl will be speaking simultaneously to the ladies and the
men in 2 different places (????). Pictures of each couple will be
taken. Feel free to invite couples from outside the church.
Sign up if you are coming. You can
put your money in the offering plate
any week, simply write “Sweetheart
Banqguet” on the envelope.




